
 

2024 EARTH RING CEREMONY… Deadline for orders March 1st
 

 

 

The 2024 Earth Ring Ceremony is planned to be held in-person this year in the early evening during the second week of 

April (most likely April 9). 

 

Please r.s.v.p. to finances@apegnb.com if you plan on attending and intend to order a ring (with confirmed size). PLEASE NOTE: payment will have to 

be by e-transfer to finances@apegnb.com , contact Jocelyn Durette, APEGNB, 506-451-9624. 

 

Any practicing New Brunswick geoscientist without Earth Rings wishing to become obligated and receive a ring are also welcome to participate. 

Please download a registration form from the APEGNB website and place your ring order (3 or 4mm wide, Sterling Silver rings are $80 (HST may 

apply). The ring is worn on the smallest (pinkie) finger of the working hand. Please have your finger sized by a jeweler before ordering. The Earth 

Ring is a symbol of the professional oath you are asked to take during the ceremony and as such attendance is mandatory in order to receive your 

ring. 

 

To take part in the ceremony and receive an Earth Ring, you must have obtained a geoscience degree from a recognized university or be a 

practicing geoscientist in New Brunswick.  

 

The deadline for orders/registration is 4:00 pm, March 1. 

                

 

 

Fredericton Earth Ring Chapter 
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